
 

2 October 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
There have been some questions about whether this policy applies on days when Year 7 
have Dance lessons. To clarify, students should arrive at school in full school uniform on 
Dance days and change into their PE kit for the lesson. This is because, unlike PE days when 
half the year group are changing at once, Dance lessons involve only one class at a time, 
making changing more manageable. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 
 


